
 
 

11 November 2019 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

This half term Reception will be learning all about ‘people who help us.’ As part 

of our topic we will be having a dress up day on Monday 25 November. During 

the day we will be having a firefighter and a police officer come into school 

to talk to the children about their job and how they help people and the 

community. We would also like the Children to come to school dressed as 

someone who helps us. Children could come to school dressed as 

 

 Firefighter 

 Police officer 

 Doctor 

 Nurse 

 Teacher 

 Teaching assistants  

 Soldier 

 Dentist  

 Vet 

 Lunchtime supervisors 

 Caretakers 

 Builders 

 Postman/woman 

Outfits can be homemade and as simple as you like so get creative! If you 

would like any further information, please speak to the reception team. 

 

Thank you 

 

 
Mrs Costello 

Head of Lower School 


